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The Maine medical marijuana program is an influential part of Mainers lives. When 
you use marijuana as medicine you need to continually change the strain your 
smoking due to many factors including the time of date and severity of todays pain. 
Adding more testing than we already have will eliminate many of the small scale 
caregivers, when you have one caregiver leave the program it’s not just one caregiver,
it’s one person from a local dispensary that’s no longer needed, one worker from a 
local grow shop, one waitress from the local restaurant that’s no longer needed, it’s 
your neighbor and people in your community who are directly effected… we have 
already seen how the current addition of regulation has caused more than half of the 
caregivers in the program to find new employment, grow shops in every community 
closed. Maine is a state of small businesses and this bill will directly effect my small 
business 


